
 
 

 
 

If you’re planning to attend the 2022 Star of the North Meeting, we invite you to connect 

with Dustin Peltier, CFP®, one of your University-designated Foster Klima disability 

representatives. Dustin will be at booth 803 all day on Thursday, April 28, 2022. He can 

provide information on your current and future disability benefits and answer questions you 

may have on managing student loans, saving for future goals, and financial planning. 

  

Dustin can also be contacted directly at dustin_peltier@fosterklima.com or 612-816-1901. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu 

www.shb.umn.edu 
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